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Knights of Peter Claver 
Knights of Peter Claver Ladies Auxiliary 

Established November 7, 1909 
 

Office of the Supreme Lady  

www.kofpc.org | 504-821-4225 | Micaela.LeBlanc@kofpc.org 

 
July 18, 2020 

 
 

Dear Junior Knights, Junior Daughters, and Conference Attendees, 
 
"Thank you" are not adequate words to effectively articulate how 
much your work and commitment to Claver means to our Noble 
Order.   
 
We are living in unprecedented times, and everything we know and 
understand has changed.  In the blink of an eye, our worlds have 

shifted.  You have been called to reimagine the world and transform it for the better.  
Your support of your church and surrounding communities is needed more than 
ever. The Knights of Peter Claver and Ladies Auxiliary will continue to support you 
and empower you as you take your role in being at the forefront of social progress, 
developing policies that affect youth and building bridges to finding your voices in 
this world. 
 
With the rapidly changing world around us, finding unique and credible ways to 
engage is vital.  I applaud your ability to overcome distance and other restrictions 
on you and your Commanders and Counselors due to the COVID-19 health crisis by 
having the first Virtual Junior Conference.  The value of investing in this type of 
conference is immeasurable because the Junior Conference is about collaborating 
with peers and finding inspiration that comes from learning from each other.  That 
focus will never change, and you are the pioneers of your generation in Claver.   
 
Your theme of Unity, Equality & Love - Together in Hand means so much in today's 
uncertain world culture.   May the Lord bless you and take care of you; May the Lord 
be kind and gracious to you; May the Lord look on you with favor and give you 
peace. (Numbers 6:24-26) 
 
I remain your servant in Claverism, 
 

 
Most Esteemed Micaela LeBlanc 
Supreme Lady 
 
 
 

http://www.kofpc.o/
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July 18, 2020 
 
Greetings Fellow Clavers: 
 
Welcome to the 43rd Annual Western States District Junior Conference on July 18-19, 
2020.  As Director General of Jr. Knights, I am continuously proud to serve an 
overseer of the junior division.  I understand you are disappointed in not seeing your 
Claver brothers and sisters at an in-person conference due to the Covid19 Pandemic.  
However, I do trust that each of you understand this decision was for the health and 
safety for you, your families, and all others associated with the conference! 
 
I am equally proud of the Western States District for developing a Virtual Conference 
in which you all can still interact and engage with your fellow Clavers!  As I reflect 
upon your theme for the conference, “Unity, Equality, and Love Together in Hands,” 
I am reminded of Jesus’ love and His dying for our sins.  His mission on this earth was 
to share the good news of God, to spread love and compassion, and to unite in the 
love of God.  Follow the vision of this theme and be an angel by advocating for unity 
and equality for you and for others!  
 
On behalf of the Jr. National Board, we extend our heartfelt best wishes for a 
successful Western States District Junior Conference.  To the Planning committee, 
Commanders, and Counselors, thank you for your continued support and dedication 
to our Jr. Division.  
 
Thank you once again for allowing me to serve as your Director General of Jr. 
Knights!  Let us continue to achieve great things in the name of Claverism!  
 
Yours in Claverism, 

 
Sir Knight Dr. Christopher Pichon Sr. 
Director General of Jr. Knights 
 

Office of 
DR. CHRISTOPHER PICHON 

Director General of the Junior Knights 
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July 18, 2020 

 
Greetings Fellow Clavers of the Western District: 
 

As you bark upon your Virtual Junior State Conference, I must commend each and every 

one of you. The ongoing impacts of COVID-19 and heightened anti-Blackness have 

dramatically impacted our world; self-care, close connection to family and friends, and 

time for processing and reflection are vital.  While 2020 did not go as planned, I am proud 

that you have remained committed to your vision. As your theme states “Unity, Equality, 

and Love-Together in Hands” is what makes all of this possible. It is this vision that has 

guided your district thus far, and it is this vision that should remain your focal point in 

the weeks and months to come. 

Our youth of today are powerful, dedicated, and committed to serving our Lord and Savior 

Jesus Christ!  Our junior division consists of amazing junior knights and junior daughters 

with the courage and conviction to proclaim their love and faith in God.  I am so fortunate 

to collaborate with such outstanding members.    

To President Rashida Garcia and the junior board, congratulations on all you have done 
for the Order and the Western District. To Directress Price, thank you for your 

commitment and dedication to our junior division. To Directress Warner, I look forward 
to your continued support and eagerness that our juniors need.  To Most Esteemed 
Supreme Lady Micaela Leblanc and Deputy Lori McCoy Shula, never stop giving your 

advice, guidance and support to juniors and youth of the world. We need all that you 
have and are always willing to share.  To the members of the Western States District, 
continue working hard and working together. Enjoy your conference and I hope that you 

have found peace and healing this summer.  
 

Yours in Claverism,  

                             
Lady Cheryl Flotte  
National Counselor of Junior Daughters 

Office of 

CHERYL FLOTTE 

National Counselor of Junior Daughters 



 

  
6508 Black Star Point Court • North Las Vegas NV 89084 

Cell: 702-232-0334 
Website: ​http://www.kofpc.org ​• Email: ​bruce.sampson@kofpc.org 

 
 
 

 
Office of 

  ​Brother Bruce D. Sampson 
  Western States District Deputy 
  
 
Greetings Junior  Knights and Junior Daughters, 
 
Welcome to YOUR “2020” Western States District Junior Conference/WSDJC. 
Be prayerful, while engaging in Conference business; experiencing and enjoying, exchanges in the Virtual Zoom               
Platform; as a result of the ​COVID-19 ​Pandemic!  
 
In light of this global health crisis; which has impacted Church, Community, and family activities; wrap yourselves                 
in this Conference Theme: “Unity, Equality, and Love - Together in Hands”.   
With our Heavenly Fathers continued blessings and mercy, our Noble Order will help eliminate Lawless Social                
Injustices by strongly advocating fairness for all Gods People! ​We must embrace each other in our ​Faith​, working                  
with a renewed ​Unity​, ​Equality, ​and Christian ​Love​! I urge you to focus on sharing knowledge, ideas, talent, and                   
team skills, toward achieving a spirit-filled and productive Conference! 
 
“Very Thankful”​, ​to all who have worked diligently in planning, organizing, coordinating, and “working the               
scenario’s” which challenged the Planning developed by the Junior Conference Leadership of the Western States               
District! 
 
I encourage you to share the knowledge gained from participating in this 43rd Biennial Junior Conference. Share                 
valued experiences with your Branches, and Junior Daughter Courts, with renewed commitment to making              
enhancements where they may be helpful! 
  
As often stated by St Peter Claver; ​“Speak to them with your hands, then with your lips”!  
  
I remain prayerfully yours in the love of Christ and Spirit of our Patron; St Peter Claver! 
  
  
 
 
 
 

http://www.kofpc.org/
mailto:bruce.sampson@kofpc.org
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July 18, 2020 

 
 
Dear Juniors of the Western States, 
 
Welcome to the first Virtual Junior Conference.  I am proud to represent you in a 
District where technology and innovations can help you realize your goals in the 
Knights of Peter Claver and beyond.   
 
Today's economic, health, and racial climate has made it challenging for many of you 
to work, play, learn, and socialize, yet you continue to rise in the midst of it.  
Together we can overcome these challenges by working collectively and increase 
our efforts to guarantee that all our Juniors have the knowledge, skills, and 
opportunities to reach their fullest potential. 
 
My dear Juniors, your leadership is needed now more than ever.  You are already 
leading in your use of new technology to network, create, and speak out for change.  
And it is producing excellent results.  Don't stop, be active, stay safe, and continue to 
do you.  
 
The Senior division has many individuals who have invested in your success.  
Prepare yourself to be at the table where decisions are made which affect all walks 
of your lives.  Further, your education, ask the essential questions, be present in 
your faith, and continue to pray.    
 
It is my honor to serve you and may God continue to guide your footsteps. 

 

 
Lady Lori McCoy Shuler 
Western States District Deputy 
 

 
 

http://www.kpdwsdc.com/


Greetings My Claver Family,  

 Giving praise and honor to God, our Creator. I am delighted to be with you 
in spirit in the Western States District as the Junior Supreme Knight.   

 On behalf of the National Junior Knights Board, my family, and I, we wish 
the Western State District Junior State Board a successful Electronic Souvenir 
Journal.  We hope that this journal will be an enlighten experience for all juniors 
who read it.    Your conference theme, “Unity, Equality and Love together in 
Hands” is very appropriate given the many challenges that we as young people are 
having to face in the climate of the United States of America such as bullying, 
human trafficking, shootings in schools, unnecessary killings and the lack of value 
for all human life.  Please know that God is still in control.  Nothing is impossible 
with God.  Continue to pray daily for your personal needs, the needs of your family 
and friends, our country, but most importantly our noble order.   

 I stand in solidarity with you my brother and sisters of the Western States 
District as we stay the course during this pandemic.  Please remember to follow the 
directives from your state health officials and political leaders.  I eagerly anticipate 
your presence at the upcoming Junior National Convention in New Orleans, LA 
next summer.   

 In closing, I would like to thank all Commanders and Counselors for their 
guidance and assistance in providing experiences that lead the Junior Division ever 
closer to God.  May God bless all of you and the Junior Division of the Knights of 
Peter Claver/Ladies Auxiliary.    

Yours in Claverism, 
Kamare’ Narcisse 
21st Junior Supreme Knight 
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Greetings My Claver Family! 

 Welcome to the 2020 Jr. Western States District Virtual Conference on July 18-19, 2020. 
The Conference theme is “Unity, Equality, and Love-Together In Hands". I am so glad this theme 
was chosen for this conference because it really represents what we need more of in this world. 
Almost every day we see Black people being beaten, treated unequally, and being killed. Some 
of us have lost many people to the Virus and mental health struggles. We need more love for 
everyone, we need God More, and we need more togetherness.  I feel we need to allow God to 
take away our fear, worry, depression, or anxiety because only he can speak to the evil that 
surrounds us. 
 Throughout this huge change for the world I have really rediscovered God and myself, I 
gain a new passion to love him, to surrender to him, and to speak boldly about who God is. I 
believe we are overcomers in Christ and that we need to seek God for healing so he can teach us 
how to really love everyone, treat others equally, and be united together. This feeling doesn’t 
happen overnight, it takes progression with God. I know we have been through a lot but know 
that we are here for each other. 
 On behalf of the junior National Broad and I, we wish you a very successful Jr. Western 
States District Conference. To the Junior State Board, Director and Directress, Commanders, 
Counselors, Chaperones, and everyone who worked so hard to make the conference a success, 
it is through people like you Jesus shows His love for us.  You are God’s greatest blessing, and we 
thank you for your commitment, support, and dedication.  
 In closing, to my Claver brothers and sisters of this noble order, thank you for being a 
blessing in helping me achieve my goals—helping me raise money for Diabetes Awareness to find 
a cure and being a part of the National Food Bank Day.  I pray that all will continue these initiatives 
after my tenure as Jr. Supreme Lady ends.  Thank you also for the support with the social justice 
rally at the National Convention.  I am still working to stop bullying, and with God, we cannot fail. 
 
Your Sister in Claverism, 
 
Kennedy Wiltz 
Kennedy Wiltz 
Junior Supreme Lady 
 
 
 
 

www.kofpc.org 



Knights of Peter Claver, Inc. 
Western States District Conference 

 
 
 
Greetings Junior Knights and Junior Daughters: 
 
It is an exciting time as you grow and adapt and become open to new ideas.  You 
are confronting a time of change due to the Coronavirus, and you are meeting 
these changes. The Junior Knights and Junior Daughters are coming together so 
that our Western States District remain on the cutting edge.  You are 
transforming the way we operate to improve your abilities to keep Junior Knights 
and Junior Daughter involved, and to excel despite setbacks.  We should all be 
excited and proud of where we are today.  
 
You are conducting business through video conferencing.  The online meeting 
allows you to have both audio and video participation. As with a face to face 
meeting, you can enter the meeting by using a computer or mobile device.   
 
Your theme is “Unity, Equality and Love Together in Hands.” This brings harmony 
and an equation of admiration and kinship into your possession. 
 
Thank you, Junior Knights and Junior Daughters for bringing your knowledge and 
vision to this Conference.  Your accomplishments are acquired through your 
leadership and support in District activities.  
 
 
         
                                                                                Andrew Knox 
                                                                                President, WSDC   



As President of the Western States District Conference, I take great pride in
welcoming all of you to the WSD Virtual Junior Conference.  On behalf of your
Senior Conference Board, we celebrate all of the accomplishments you have
made.  

I would like to thank your Jr. Daughter Counselors, Grand Ladies and your
parents for your work on behalf of the Knights of Peter Claver in the Western
States District.  As the world continues to change around us it makes it
necessary to improve our ability to serve and lead in our churches and
communities. 

I am particularly happy to be present in this unique event today to exchange
views and share experiences with our youth.  

I congratulate you for your commitment and active participation and wish you
all the success.

Sincerely,

Dear Conference Attendees,

Lady Barbara Williams
WSDC President

wsdc

www.kpcwsdc.com

Office of the President



                                     From the Office of                                       
WESTERN STATES DISTRICT 

JUNIOR KNIGHT DIRECTOR and JUNIOR DAUGTHER DIRECTRESS 
 

Dear Junior Knights and Junior Daughters, 

As your Western States District Junior Knight Director Brother William Lewis and Immediate Past Junior 

Daughter Directress, Lady Lydia Price it is our pleasure and honor to welcome the most amazing Junior 

Knights and Junior Daughters to the 2020 Western States District Virtual Junior Conference. We also 

welcome the Commanders, Counselors, Knights, Ladies, and all visitors. In spite of Covid-19 the Joint 

Junior Board has worked diligently and made every effort to make this conference an exciting, learning, 

inspirational, and a memorable experience as you conduct the business of our Noble Order. 

This year’s theme “Unity, Equality, and Love – Together in Hands” is our prayer that each and every 

one of you reflects upon as we are going through some very challenging times. Embracing this theme, 

can and will help us to deal with the social justice issues of today. We would like you all to put this in 

your Spiritual Bank as we continue to go through these critical times, a quote from Maya Angelou that 

says, “But Still Like Air, I’ll Rise” 

Congratulations to all the members who have promoted to the next grade level. To our High School 

Graduates, we wish you success in all your endeavors as you start the next chapter of your life. 

Thank you, Junior Knight Brian Young and Junior Daughter Rashida Garcia our WSD Junior Conference 

Presidents and the Joint Junior Boards for all your efforts, dedication, and hard work putting this 

Virtual Conference together.  

We would like to commend the Junior Knights and Junior Daughters for embracing technology to 

overcome this epidemic.  You will find, that in life many things will try to stop your plans but look for 

the opportunities to press on and achieve your goals. We hope that you use this experience to see that 

anything you want to happen can happen when you put your talent to it. To the Commanders, 

Counselors, Senior Boards, and members thank you for all you do as spiritual leaders and mentors for 

our Junior Division 

Finally, as Immediate Past Junior Daughter Directress, Lady Lydia Price, I especially want to say thank 

you for allowing me to serve as Directress 2014-2020.  The Juniors of the Western State District are to 

be commended for their talents and efforts. To the Junior Boards I’ve had the pleasure of working 

with, continue on with your strong leadership skills. To the Senior Division thank you for your support, 

leadership, and guidance. I pray, Director Lewis and newly appointed Directress Lady Rachel Warner 

continue to work for the good of our Noble Order and our Junior Division. 

God’s Blessing as we both wish you a successful Conference. 

Brother William Lewis Jr.     Lady Lydia Price 
William Lewis Jr.     Lydia Price 
WSDC Junior Director      WSDC Immediate Past  

        Junior Daughter Directress 



...“so we, being many, are one body in Christ, and individually members of one another. Having then gifts differing according to the 
grace that is given to us, let us use them”  (Romans 12:5-6) 

Western States District Knights of Peter Claver 
and Ladies Auxiliary 

Established July 31, 1955 
 

WESTERN DISTRICT STATES 

ARIZONA - CALIFORNIA - NEVADA - NEW MEXICO - OREGON – WASHINGTON 

 
Office of 

Rachel L. Warner 
Western States District Conference 

Junior Daughter Directress 
Cell: (323) 974-7408 • Email: ladyrachelkpc@gmail.com 

 

Dear Junior Knights and Junior Daughters, 
 
As your Western States District Junior Daughters Directress, it is my distinct pleasure to welcome our 
amazing Junior Knights and Junior Daughters to the 2020 Western States District Junior Virtual 
Conference. The planning committee, under the guidance of the immediate past junior daughter 
directress Lady Lydia Price, has made every effort to make this conference an exciting, informative, 
inspiring, enjoyable, and memorable experience for you as possible. 
 
This is YOUR conference and it will only be as successful as you make it through your participation. I 
believe in the ideals of Claverism: spiritual growth, service to our Church, service to our communities, 
and the importance of a well-rounded education. As young Clavers you must be witnesses of love and 
charity. Our Conference theme “Unity, Equality & Love Together in Hands” confirms our belief that we 
must unite and fight for equality and love together with Christ to be a true Claver. Christ is the essence 
of love and through Him all things are possible. 
 
We pray that through this conference your spirits will be renewed, your leadership skills enlightened, 
and you grow stronger in Claverism as you interact via Zoom with your Claver sisters and brothers. 
May God, the Father bless you; Christ, the Son guide you; the Holy Spirit enlighten you and Saint Peter 
Claver pray for you. 

 

Sincerely, 

________________________ 
Lady Rachel L. Warner 

 



Knights of Peter Claver, Inc 
Knights Of Peter Claver 

Established November 7th, 1909 
Western States District Conference 

Junior Knight Division 
    ​    ​Office Of  
 ​   Brian Young 
   WSDJC President 

 

 
To my Claver Family, 
 

On behalf of the Jr. Western States Board, I would like to welcome you all to the 43​rd 
Biannual Western States District Junior Conference Via Zoom. This Conference is one for the 
books thanks to the help from all of the advisors to the board. Although we can not share the 
Claver  joy and happiness in the same space, we are all together in spirit . 

I have been in our noble order for about 7 years. Looking back, I realized that some of my 
best memories have come from the Knights of Peter Claver. Thinking back on my initiation, I 
would have been happy to have known of all the new people I would soon meet and adventures I 
would soon partake in rather than being scared and timid. Within these past years I have taken 
multiple roles in the District. I have learned  many core values that have and will forever stick 
with me. The Knights of Peter Claver has given me principles that I use in many ways such as 
giving is better than receiving and the more you ask the more you know. The Junior Knights 
have given me a second family and a sense of brotherhood that I believe all young minorities 
should experience.  

As I conclude, I would like to remind everyone of our purpose. The purpose of the Junior 
Division is to prepare young Catholics for effective ministry within the Catholic church. Training 
young people to lead the cause of Christ and apply Christianity to every area is what being a 
Junior Knight and Junior Daughter is all about. Juniors grow as individuals while exploring 
ideas,values, and faith with a supportive community of peers along with Knights and Ladies of 
the Knights of Peter Claver. The mission continues… 

 
Yours in Claverism, 

Brian Young  
Junior Knight Western States District President 
 
 



 
 

Knights of Peter Claver, Inc. 
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          Office of 
 RASHIDA GARCIA 
   WSDJC President 
 

To my Claver Family, 
On behalf of the Jr. Western States Board, I would like to welcome you all to the 43rd Biannual Western 

States District Junior Conference. Although we wish that we could fellowship and gather in person, I hope that 
our dedication and Claver spirit can be conveyed virtually. We hope you enjoy yourselves immensely.  

It has been an honor to be your Junior Western States District President. For the duration of my two 
terms, I’ve met and connected with so many great people. Thank you for this opportunity to serve you. Thank 
you for all your support. 

I would also like to thank all of you for your active participation in our noble order. Your devotion and 
participation are the key components that the Knights of Peter Claver thrive off of.  With your help, we can 
build the Western States District and make a difference in our community and eventually nationally. Our goal 
this weekend is to make life-long friendships, grow in our faith, and to handle the business of our noble 
order.  It is very important that we all reconnect with old friends and make new ones. This weekend is all about 
unity.  

Our theme for this year’s conference is “Unity, Equality, and Love Together in Hands”.  This weekend, 
think about how we as a community can become more united. As members of our noble order, it is extremely 
important that we assess how to become unified. This is especially important in the face of our current political 
climate. We as Clavers fight for equality because our people have been and continue to oppressed; continue the 
fight in any way you can. Most importantly, as Clavers we love. We love thy neighbor as ourselves. Be sure that 
we show that we are Christians through this love, the unconditional love that was given to us by God.  
  Please stay safe during this pandemic. Remember to mask up! I want to offer my condolences to those 
who have lost loved one due to COVOID-19. You are in our prayers.  
  Congratulations to all the 2020 graduates and I emphasize with you due to your lost senior year. This 
weekend, I hope that we can celebrate you the way you deserve to be celebrated for all your hard work.  

We are all very excited to create new memories with you all. This conference will be filled with fun and 
productivity. I hope you all learn new lessons and enjoy yourselves. You deserve it.  
 

Yours in Claverism, 
Rashida Garcia 
 
Junior Daughter Western States District President 
 











Grand Lady, Cynthia Jones

Lady Edwina Clay, Lady Virginia Daniels, Lady Sara McKinney, 

Lady Joan Reid, Lady Rayne Stewart, Lady Earnestine Lumas, 

Lady Marybelle Carter, Lady Janice Thompson, Lady Ernestine Sara

A L T A D E N A / P A S A D E N A

C O U R T  389

Bishop
Carl
Anthony
Fisher

The Ladies of Court 389 wish

the Juniors a successful and

enjoyable Virtual Junior

Conference.  Your challenges

during this health crisis don't

define you, they challenge

you to be the best versions

of yourself.  May God's

mercies carry you on your

journey. 







WESTERN STATES JUNIOR KNIGHTS  

BEST WISHES FOR A SUCCESSFUL  

2O2O VIRTUAL JUNIOR CONFERENCE 

COUNCIL 121 HOLY NAME OF JESUS 

LOS ANGELES, CA 

EMILE ADAMS  

MARTIN BLOUNT 

FERDINAND DEJAN 

WINSTON GREEN 

WILLIAM KING 

KEITH LESASSIER 

LONNELL MCBROOM 

DAMON OLIVER 

CLYDE SPARROW 

 

HOSEA ALEXANDER  

STEVEN CONELY  

GEORGE FLANIGAN 

ANTHONY HICKS 

DOUGLASS JOHNSON  

JONATHAN LEACH 

AARON OBANDE 

GODWIN ORKEH 

LEROY TITUS 

      GRAND KNIGHT RAPHAEL BLOUNT    

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT DEREK ENNIS 

JUNIOR KNIGHT COMMANDER LEE TAYLOR 

ASSISTANT COMMANDER MICHAEL HICKS 



	
St.	Francis	of	Assisi	Court	and	Council	#155	–	

Celebrating	Unity,	Equality	&	Love	-	Together	In	Hands	
Congratulations	and	Best	Wishes	for	a	Successful		

43rd	Biennial	Virtual	Junior	Conference	
(Knights,	Ladies	&	Juniors	Working	Together)	

	
	



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
TRANSFIGURATION COURT 220 LADIES WOULD LIKE TO 

CONGRATULATE OUR JUNIOR DAUGHTERS ON THEIR  

 

2020 WESTERN STATES DISTRICT 

JUNIOR VIRTUAL CONFERENCE 
 

JUNIOR COURT OFFICERS 

Grand Lady Troi Antee  Treasurer Jayla Dingle 
Vice-Grand Lady Calysta James Washington  Recording Secretary Cori Chapman 
Financial Secretary Valaya Arnold  Mistress-at-Arm Nia Davis-Cigar 

 

COURT OFFICERS  COURT MEMBERS 

Grand Lady Evelyn Payne  Andrea Akens Barbara Liggins 
Vice-Grand Lady Gerry Richardson  Joyce Barnett Felicia Jackson 
Financial Secretary Michelle Wilson  Catalina Barrett Frances Martin 
Treasurer Gwen Files  Griselda Bovell Brittiney Roqué 
Recording Secretary Lois Chargois  Margaret Chapman Annie Starks 
Jr. Daughter Counselor Gloria Bernestine  Thelma E. Foye Clarissa VanNess 
Jr. Daughter Assistant Counselor Gloria McClaurin  Beatrice Harris Mabel Walton 
Mistress-at-Arm Elizabeth Quinn  Julia Jimenez Lauren Warner 
Inner Guard Gwen Campbell  Joy Joseph Gloria Wilkerson 
Outer Guard Marie Spencer  Renee Katz Mary Louise Williams 
Lecturer/Relief Director Mable M. Simon  Suzan T. Katz  
Trustees: Anita Thomas,    

Sharon Agnew. Geraldine Buffet    
Lady of Prayer Anita Thomas    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unity, Equality & Love Together In Hands 



Grand Knight ................................................................. Marvin Millet
Deputy Grand Knight .................................................. Clayton Foster
Financial Secretary .................................................Herbert Houston
Treasurer ....................................................................... Morris Larry
Recording Secretary ....................................................Leonard Pete

Henry Clement
Rufus G. Fisher
Ruben Flores

Rodger Gilbert
Cedric Guillory
Felix Guillory

Knights of Peter Claver MEMBERS

Knights of Peter Claver OFFICERS

 

Inner Guard................................................ Selimoni (Jerry) Percival
Chaplain .......................................................................Ronald Tutson
Trustee ........................................................................ Michael Casey
Trustee ............................................................................... A. V. Ervin
Trustee ............................................................................ O’kori Dixon

Martin Guillory
Fr. Jayson Landeza
Anthony Onyejekw

Willie Roberts
John Wilson, Sr.

B�t W�h�B�t W�h�
2020 WESTERN STATES DISTRICT 
VIRTUAL JUNIOR CONFERENCE

2020 WESTERN STATES DISTRICT 
VIRTUAL JUNIOR CONFERENCE

FR. "JAY" MATTHEWS COUNCIL 336FR. "JAY" MATTHEWS COUNCIL 336

Unity, Equality & Love Togeth� in HandsUnity, Equality & Love Togeth� in HandsUnity, Equality & Love Togeth� in Hands

B�t W�h� � a Succ�sful Virtual Conf�eneceB�t W�h� � a Succ�sful Virtual Conf�eneceB�t W�h� � a Succ�sful Virtual Conf�enece







WESTERN STATES JUNIOR KNIGHTS  

 

BEST WISHES FOR A SUCCESSFUL  

2O2O VIRTUAL JUNIOR CONFERENCE 

JUNIOR BRANCH 121 HOLY NAME OF JESUS 

LOS ANGELES, CA 

ARIE BENNETT   

PATRICK HOLLOWAY   

PATRICK JOHNSON     

JEREMIAH SCOTT  

JAMES VRANESH  

SEAN GILL   

AUSTIN HUGHES   

ANGEL LOZANO  

HAKEEM SULLIVAN 

GABRIEL WRIGHT 





                  
Sydney Lee Michelle Hanks Jonathan Tyler Hanks 

  KPC WSD Jr. Recording Secretary KPC WSD Jr. Sergeant At Arms 
 
 

Congratulations and Best Wishes Sydney & Jonathan  
for a Successful 43​rd ​Biennial Virtual Junior Conference  

“Celebrating Unity, Equality & Love - Together In Hands”  
St. Francis of Assisi Court and Council #155  

 

  



Virtual 2020 Junior Conference
Western States District

Junior Daughters

YOUR  SENIOR  CLAVER  SISTERS

St. Josephine Bakbita Court 369



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Knights of Peter Claver, Inc., and Ladies Auxiliary 
Western States District Junior Directress and  
Junior Daughter Counselors and Assistants 

 
 

Congratulate the Western States District Junior Daughter Board  
on their 43rd Annual Virtual Conference - July 18-19, 2020 

 

“Unity, Equality & Love Together in Hands” 

 
We are praying that you experience God's spirit and power for a successful 

Virtual Junior Conference as you embark on this journey together  
 

Immediate Past Western States District Directress  
Lady Lydia Price, Court 306 

Western States District Junior Daughter Counselors   
Court121 -- Counselor Lady Rachel Warner and Assistant Counselor Lady Yvette Levarity 
(Past Counselor Lady Khisna Holloway and Past Assistant Counselor Lady Rorrie Aubry) 
Court155 -- Counselor Lady Martha Hanks and Assistant Counselor Lady Cruz Hyland 

Court162 -- Counselor Lady Lorraine Sampson and Assistant Counselor Lady Mary Ann Opoku 
(Past Assistant Counselor Lady Girdie Bernard) 

Court175 -- Counselor Lady Diane Mays and Assistant Counselor Lady Jessica Mays 
Court220 -- Counselor Lady Gloria Bijole and Assistant Counselor Lady Gloria McClaurin 

(Past Assistant Counselor Lady Sherie Dingle) 
Court230 – Past Counselor Lady Desiree Johnson and Asst Counselor Lady Juanita Flores-Mejia 

Court259 -- Counselor Lady Chelsea Sykes and Assistant Counselor Lady Kim Williams (RIP) 
Court306 –  Counselor Lady Lydia Price and Asst Counselor Lady Silvia Origel (Former) 

Court358 – Counselor Lady Annielean Young and Assistant Counselor Lady Cheryl Lewis 















ON-SITE WELLNESS SERVICES 
 

Stress-relieving Chair Massage 

Soothing Foot Massage with Reflexology 

Aromatherapy—Music/Sound Therapy 

 

Stress Management Strategies 

Promote Wellness—Boost Morale 

Increase Productivity / Release Creativity 

Reduce Absenteeism 

Reduce Healthcare costs 

 

Harmonious@massagetherapy.com 





KNIGHTS OF PETER CLAVER AND LADIES AUXILIARY

Western States District Junior Virtual Conference

Ahead of the Curve
and ready to face the World!

The Junior Division of the Knights of Peter Claver and Ladies Auxiliary

declare that YOU are braver than YOU believe, and stronger than YOU seem,

and smarter that YOU think!  Don't YOU ever let a soul in the world tell YOU

that you can't be exactly WHO YOU ARE!

YOU are chosen to reign.

Trust in the Lord with all YOUR heart and lean not on YOUR own

understanding.  In all YOUR ways acknowledge Him and He will make YOUR

paths straight.                                             Proverbs 3:5-6 

www.kofpc.orgwww.kpcwsdc.com

#StaySafe
#Stay Claver


	Blank Page
	WSDJC Souvenir Booklet Ads.pdf
	Souvenir Booklet Advertisement Form (Received 7-7-20) WSD Directress and Jr Daughter Counselors
	WSD Junior Daughter Directress and Jr Daughters Counselors Jr. Convention Ad (2020)
	Souvenir Booklet Advertisement Form (Received 7-7-20)
	Transfiguration Jr. Court 220 Ad




